
          

 
 
 
 
 

INFORMATION REGARDING THE TESTING PROCESS 
2018 INTAKE 

 

 Applications close on Monday 24 April 2017. A fee of $120.00 is required with each application. 

 Students will sit for the Accelerated Learning Program Selection Test on Saturday, 6 May 2017 

with registration beginning 9.00am at Buckley Park College. Further details will be forwarded by 

email, prior to the test date. 

 The tests will be independently set and assessed by the Australian Council for Educational 

Research. (Acer HAST tests) 

 The application fee is not refundable. 

 All students who sit the tests will be provided with a summary of results. 

 

Students who achieve at or above the required benchmark will be invited to the interview stage of 

the selection process. 

 

Parents and students will be formally notified of first round offers into our SEAL program through the 

primary schools when all year 6 students are advised of placements. This will happen in late August 

and is in line with department of education policy. 
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